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Are you ready to start the 
holidays? 
 

Who likes to party? 
Who likes to eat? 
 

Well, then you’re ready 
for the 2015  
Metro Women’s Network  
Holiday Social! 
 
We’ll have some great food and have a lot of fun. 
 
We’ll have a sketch artist drawing each of us while 
we party. Oh, yes, and you will get to take your 
drawing home with you! 
 
Also, we invite you to join our Ugly Holiday 
Sweater contest! There will be a prize for the 
“best” one! It’s not required, but simply requested. 
 

Be sure to RSVP before you get too busy! 
www.mwniowa.org/calendar 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                              

Network News 

 

November 2015 

Next meeting: Thursday, December 3 – Holiday Social  
 

Golden Openings 

2743  99
th

 Street 

Urbandale, IA  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Entrees include: 
 
--Roasted Pork Loin with apple 
stuffing  OR 
--Cheese lasagna rolls OR 
--Hawaiian chicken over rice 
 
Dessert - Holiday Dessert Bars  
 
All served with mixed salad with 
strawberries, cashews, & kiwi, mixed 
California vegetable medley, artisan 
rolls, & butter, beer, wine, or water. 
 
Meals provided by “In the Bag”: 
http://www.inthebag-lunches.com/ 
 
To sign up for this meeting, contact http://mwniowa.org/calendar/ before November 30. 
Dinner fee is $30. Guests with more than two visits per year are $35. 

 

 

http://www.mwniowa.org/calendar
http://www.inthebag-lunches.com/
http://mwniowa.org/calendar/
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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 

2015 Officers: 
Co-President: Janet Seeberger & Sherri 
Johnson 
Vice President: Casey Polk 
Secretary: Maureen Mitchell 
Treasurer: Sus Sweitzer  
                   (and Diana Dubuisson) 
Programs: Connie Blodgett and  
                    Roxanne Morrow 
Newsletter: Lois O’Donnell  
At large: Barb Hawbaker,  Meg Husen, 
Kelly Pond 
                 

Do you know anyone who would like to join Metro? Simply pass this link to them: 
http://jotform.us/form/91801357671 or, even better, ask them to come to our next 
meeting! They can join throughout the year! 
 

Hello all, 

Have you started your Christmas shopping yet?  You might 
want to get started early this year since the weather has 
been exceptional. Let’s enjoy it while we can. I hope 
everyone is cheering on our Iowa Hawkeyes while they are 
still undefeated. We should get to go to a good bowl game 
this year. Maybe some of us will be lucky enough to go to 
the game in a much warmer state.  

What a great night we had at our Woman of the Year 
celebration in October at Sam & Gabes. Tiffany Tauscheck 
was nominated and spoke at the meeting. She was very 
entertaining to listen to, and her story was inspirational. 
There was even an article about her receiving her award 
with MWN in the newspaper.  

Please join us next month on Thursday December 3rd for 
our Holiday Social. This year Kimberly Baeth owner of 
Golden Openings has graciously offered her business to us 
for our event. We will have food, drinks, caricature artist, 
and a lot of fun. Wear your ugliest Christmas sweater for a 
chance to win some fabulous prizes. We will have a basket 
available to collect monies for our Charity of the Year 
“Paws & Effect”.  

Happy Holidays, 

Sherri Johnson, President 

 

Check out Golden Openings: 
http://www.goldenopenings.com/i
ndex.php 
 
For Grand Openings and Events! 

2015 Annual Charity 
The members have chosen “Paws & 
Effect” as our charity this year. They raise 
service dogs for our veterans and special-
needs children. We were touched by 
their efforts when they spoke to us at a 
prior MWN meeting. Bring your 
donations to our Dec. Holiday Social, and 
we’ll forward them. Optional, of course. 
 
Check out their website: 
http://www.paws-effect.org/ 
 
Bet you agree, they are awesome! Or, 
should we say “paw-some”? 

Maybe you have some recommendations for 
restaurants where we could have our meetings! If so, 
please tell our program team, Connie Blodgett or 
Roxanne Morrow. We love to get your suggestions 
and try new places! 
 

http://jotform.us/form/91801357671
http://www.goldenopenings.com/index.php
http://www.goldenopenings.com/index.php
http://www.paws-effect.org/
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INTERESTING STUFF 

Visit our website: www.mwniowa.org 
 
 

 

  Did you miss our last meeting? 
 
 

 Tiffany Tauscheck was named our Woman of the Year!  
 
Tiffany Tauscheck met her husband on a drug bust. Well, Tiffany used to do 
the news in Des Moines … on a different channel than her “to be” husband, 
Mark. After dating a short while, they decided it was the real thing, got 
married, and decided she needed to find a different job. She held a  
position at Vaterott College for a year and learned a lot from that. But, 
a friend told her to apply for a job with Greg Edwards at the Visitors and 
Convention Bureau. They hit it off right away, and together with a great  
staff and some progressive ideas, started selling Des Moines as an event center. 
 
Tiffany played an important part in getting the NCAA 
finals to come to DM as well as several other large 
events.  Then, in 2014, she was contacted by the Greater 
DM Partnership to join their cause. She did, and now  
is their Chief Communications Officer with a team of 
seven writers. They work on economic development 
for seven counties in Iowa that includes over 5,000  
members. 
 
She feels it is very important to give back to the  
community. Even though she is busy with two children, 
she serves on several local boards, including Hospice,  
Drake Alumni and the Governor’s Volunteer boards.  
 
Tiffany is excited about the future of greater Des Moines. Microsoft and Facebook have settled in town, 
which is a sign of forward thinking. At her job a VCB, her motto was “Visit and Stay in Des Moines.” With 
the GDMP, her goals are much longer term – diversity, on-going project and events, and gender equality. 
 
When asked what advice she would give to her young daughter, she said, “You can do anything you choose 
to do. Don’t let anyone (man or woman) tell you you can’t do it.”  Good advice for all of us, huh. 

 

 

http://www.mwniowa.org/
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Guest, Dues, and Attendee Policy 
 
Guests may attend two meetings in a 12-
month period at the member rate of $30. Any 
additional programs attended during that 
period will be $35.  
 
Membership annual dues ($40 by check or 
pay pal) cover the year of 2015 (January thru 
December). New members joining after 
January will pay a prorated amount for the 
rest of the year. 
 
Reservations made but not attended will be 
expected to pay the dinner fee. 
 

 

 

MORE INTERESTING INFORMATION 

In January, we will vote on our new slate of 
officers for 2016. 
 
If anyone  would like to serve or would like to 
nominate someone, please contact us at 
admin@mwniowa.org as soon as possible. 

 

 
 

 

Remember – you can 
use PayPal when 
signing up for our 
dinner meetings! It’s 
fast and efficient … 
and safe. You can use 
PayPal for the 
membership fees, 
too, if you wish. It’s 
another way we try 
to support our 
members with this 
convenience. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

mailto:admin@mwniowa.org
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STEERING COMMITTEE MEETING  

November 5, 2015 MWN Steering Committee Meeting Minutes 
1. Call to order at 5:38 
2. Attendance:  Connie, Sherri, Casey, Lois, Barb, Janet, Mo, Meg and Sus 
3. Approval of minutes from last meeting:  Approved 
4. Committee Reports: 

i. Treasurers Report  $1,943.93 in account after October’s expenses 
5. Programs Report 

a. No meeting in November  
b. December meeting will be held at Golden Openings—this will be the annual social. 

i. Meal will be catered by In the Bag with a choice of Roasted Pork Loin with apple stuffing, 
Cheese Lasagna Rolls or Hawaiian Chicken with rice.  All meals include a mixed salad, California 
vegetable medley and dessert bars. 

ii. Meg will speak about how she used her opportunity grant. 
iii. Darian Debing with Hollywood Caricatures will be sketching your portrait from 5:30 – 7:30.  

Please keep in mind that if you choose to have a sketch done with friends, he cannot produce 
duplicates so you will have one portrait to share.  Sketches take about 5 minutes per 
person/group. 

iv. Ugly sweater contest with prize. 
v. There will be a collection at the check in table for our chosen charity Paws and Effect. 

c. January meeting will be held at Christopher’s.  This will also be the Membership Drive.. 
i. Christopher’s with a choice of prime rib, chicken parmesan, tilapia, or pasta Sophia and the 

dessert is strawberry cheesecake. 
ii. Sonya Heitshusen from WHO will tell her story about how she prepped for and achieved 

finishing the Iron Man contest. 
d. February meeting will be held at Jethro’s with the menu TBD 

i. Jen Childress will speak about little changes for big impact in regards to health and wellness 
e. March meeting may be held at Felix and Oscars on Merle Hay Road with the menu TBD 

i. This happens to fall on St Patrick’s Day so we will ask everyone to wear green 
f. August meeting location TBD 

i. Guest speaker will be Rekha Basu, author and writer for the Des Moines Register. 
 

6. Publicity Report  
a. The best way to drive new members seems to be to have current members invite friends and colleagues 

to join.  Also if we know anyone who wants to promote their business they would be a good candidate 
for membership.  We need to make sure to follow up with guests to encourage them to attend meetings 
regularly. 

b. Lois will be ordering more name tags. 
7. New Business - 2016 officers 

a. Barb is thinking about taking on the Treasurer position next year as Sus is stepping down. 
b. Meg will also be an at large member 
c. Joyce Whipps may also be an at large member 
d. Lori Trout may be our new Vice President 

8. Meeting adjourned at 6:37 
 
*Next steering committee meeting will be January 7, 2015 at Legends in Johnston. 
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Members: Submit your ad or announcement to admin@mwniowa.org by the first Thursday of each month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

deb@bhfsinc.com 

Chef Terrie Kohl, Owner / Instructor / Member of Metro 

Women’s Network 

Country Club Market 

2624 NW 157th St.  
Clive, IA  50325 

515.987.5957  

terrie@countryclubmkt.com  

www.countryclubmkt.com    

 
 

 

 

MEMBER AD-VANTAGE 

  

 

mailto:admin@mwniowa.org
mailto:terrie@countryclubmkt.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001r7cqHhSXPImglqAa5o-G5xF00EujRuVztza5RbDB3ar6-4BMHt_cBatpx8CQfQge5PnlLozoGOoorflcypdQxM0TQJVif15eYDxIoNP8exVjkta24CA9ZYzpAwuN0OtW5Bgh4agek5Rdg7ADdK1sqc4GQVka8zVoufEk7qa_sZhle-BNa5x_sA==&c=xhqz1suTniK5S5NVtVIRg8hnnBWcKc8fVaYKU6utSsnaL3X3qnEEOw==&ch=b2Ik1xe2VGcqwo8otw83Akxhi-LmdZ-plS4r79sZvEx2c40mbEPWuw==

